

Mailing Address: PO Box 690 | Indianapolis, Indiana 46206 Phone: 317-972-6900 | Fax: 317.822.5700 www.nfhs.org Shipping Address: NFHS Distribution Center 1802 Alonzo Watford Sr. Drive Indianapolis, Indiana 46202

**Curt Lewis** 



Dear Curt,

It is our honor and privilege to inform you, on behalf of the NFHS Coaches Association, that you have been selected as the 2020-21 Iowa Boys Soccer Coach of the Year! You were specifically nominated by the Iowa High School Athletic Association as the most deserving for this honor. This year's honorees were selected based upon their coaching performance in the 2020-21 school year, lifetime community involvement, school involvement and philosophy of coaching. The NFHS relies on its member state associations to recognize those who are leading their sport, shaping their athletes and contributing in a positive way to their community.

Congratulations on being selected as the Iowa High School Athletic Association Coach of the Year! It is our pleasure to recognize you as a leader and role model. Again, thank you for your many contributions to the youth of our country and your community.

If you have any questions, please contact Alli Hahn the NFHS office via e-mail at ahahn@nfhs.org or by phone at (317) 822-5732. For questions about the selection process and recognition, please contact the Iowa High School Athletic Association. Also enclosed is some information regarding commemorative rings and watches that are available for purchase.

Sincerely,

Dr. Karissa L. Niehoff

Dr. Karisen & Nichoff

Executive Director, National Federation of State High School Associations